
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

WEBINAR UPDATE--PROVIDERCONNECT CHANGES FOR 
DSM-5 IMPLMENTATION 

 
Webinar for Monday, June 23, 2014   11:00—Noon is full. 

 
JUNE 18, 2014 

 
ValueOptions will be modifying the diagnosis tab within ProviderConnect 
in order to accommodate the transition to DSM-5. Beginning at 12:01 AM 
on June 28, 2014, all new requests for authorizations need to be made 
using DSM-5 diagnoses. ValueOptions Maryland will be holding three 
webinars to explain the changes affecting the ProviderConnect system as 
we move to DSM-5 for authorization requests.   
 
The webinar scheduled for:  Monday, June 23, 2014   11:00—Noon. 
 
is full and we cannot accept any additional providers. 
 
Providers can still register for: 
 
  Monday, June 23, 2014    3:00—4:00p.m. 
 
  Tuesday, June 24, 2014 3:00—4:00p.m.  
 
 
Please see the Provider Alerts dated May 23, 2014 or June 9, 2014 that are available on 
the ValueOptions Maryland website at:  
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/alerts/2014/052314-ProviderConnect-
Changes-for-DSM-5-Implementation.pdf  or: 
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/alerts/2014/060914-Webinar-Update-
ProviderConnect-Changes-for-DSM-5-Implementation.pdf  
to register. 
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